
Preserved Farmland Workshop

To register, email 

Sean Pizzio at 

sean.pizzio@ag.nj.gov 

or call 609-913-6561 

by June 7th.

Chesterfield Municipal 
Building Conference 

Room. 
295 Bordentown-
Chesterfield Road, 

Chesterfield, NJ 08515

The New Jersey State Agriculture Development Committee (SADC), the 

state agency that administers the New Jersey Farmland Preservation 

Program (FPP), will be hosting a workshop for Central Jersey municipal 

officials whose municipalities contain preserved farmland.  The purpose 

of the workshop is to provide an overview of the FPP deed restrictions and 

permissible on-farm activities, discuss the SADC’s approval processes for 

post-preservation requests, and assess the impacts on required municipal 

approvals.  This workshop will provide local officials the opportunity to 

ask questions and bolster the working relationship between the SADC and 

municipalities to better serve preserved farm owners and the general public. 

Monday, 
June 12, 

9:30-11:30am




